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Social Work  
Student Research 

Symposium 

Friday, March 27, 2020 

9:30 am - 1:00 pm 
Wayne State University 

McGregor Memorial Conference Center 
495 Gilmour Mall, Detroit, MI 48202 

The Wayne State School of Social Work,  

Center for Social Work Research invites you to join 

us in supporting our students research  

endeavors at this FREE annual event. The  

Symposium will feature BSW, MSW, and PhD  

students who are gaining exciting research  

experience in the advancement of clinical  

practice and social policy at the national and  

international levels. A cash prize for the best BSW, 

MSW and PhD poster will be awarded. 


